
 

 
 

Date: December 13th, 2023 

To:  All BCGEU Members at River Rock Casino - Food & Beverage & 
Theatre 

Re: Bargaining Committee Elections Results 

 
The election for the Bargaining Committee is finished and the ballots are counted with the 
following results: 
 

• Lilian Lagasca 

• Lynda Wines 

• Cherry Huang **Bargaining Unit Chairperson 
 

Plans for a caucus meeting in early January are underway. 
 
To help ensure you receive future updates, please provide a personal email address to the BCGEU 
at http://www.bcgeu.ca/update.  You can use the same form to edit or update any of your existing 
contact information. 
 
In solidarity 
Linsay Buss, Staff Representative – Negotiations 
 
cc. Dave MacDonald, Component 17 VP, Local 1703 Chair 

      Sarah Fawns, Asst. Coordinator, LMAO 
      Richard Tones, Director, Negotiations 
      Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
      Cherry Huang, River Rock Bargaining Unit Chairperson 
      Larisa Milas, 1703 Staff Representative 
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